Minister of Health



Legislative Building Regina, Saskatchewan S4S 0B3

January 30, 2004

Our File: 04-12285

Paul Tubiana P.O. Box 21832 LEHIGH VALLEY PA 18002-1832 USA

Dear Mr. Tubiana:

Thank you for your e-mail letter of December 18, 2003, regarding the potential for misdiagnosing diabetes using the results of a C-Peptide test.

I appreciate being informed of your research study and have forwarded a copy of your letter to Ms. Marlene Chapellaz, Provincial Diabetes Co-ordinator, Saskatchewan Health, for her information. If you wish, you can contact Ms. Chapellaz at (306) 787-3025 or by e-mail at mchapellaz@health.gov.sk.ca.

Again, thank you for writing.

Yours sincerely,

John T. Nilson, Q.C. Minister of Health

cc:

Marlene Chapellaz, Provincial Diabetes Co-ordinator

Saskatchewan Health